

St. Catherine's C of E Primary School Launceston Cornwall PL15 7HX







Telephone: 01566 772198

Email: stcatherines@andaras.org

WEBSITE - www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk



16.7.18

Uniform Reminder

Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of the year, it is a useful time to refresh our uniform expectations.

We will continue with all year groups wearing plain white polo shirts, grey or black school shorts, trousers, skirts or pinafores (or in the summer, a green gingham dress), white, grey or black socks and proper black school shoes. Reception class to year 5 will wear the green school jumper or cardigan whilst year 6s may wear their Leavers' hoodies with the rest of the correct uniform.

PE kit must be the school house coloured t-shirt, available from Mapac also. If you are not sure of the correct colour for your child, please see their class teacher. Coloured logoed t-shirts are not allowed. This should be worn with plain black PE shorts and trainers (trainers are preferred over plimsolls please). During the winter the children may also bring plain black jogging trousers.

A final note, from September, we will not be allowing pencil cases in class. Having trialled this, we have found they cause a great deal of distraction in class. We will provide all equipment needed by the children in class for them.

If you have any questions regarding our uniform, please do see me.

Many thanks with your support.

Louise Hussey

Head of School



school achievement, award













